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Friday, 1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had another busy week. The children are finishing off portfolio work and stories for the next publication 

of our Swinemoor Stories book. On a similar note, we celebrate World Book Day next Friday (8th March – not on 

Thursday 7th March) and the School Council would like pupils to come to school dressed as a character from a 

book or film if at all possible. This is not compulsory, but it is always great to see the children representing stories 

of all types. Costumes can be as simple or as elaborate as you like! The teachers have planned lots of fun activities 

to help their classes to celebrate the joy of reading. 

 

Letters regarding Parents’ and Carers’ Evenings went out earlier this week. We are looking forward to seeing you 

to discuss your children’s work and progress on Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th March. 

 

I have enjoyed seeing even more Learning Beyond the Classroom and art work that children have completed at 

home this week. Take a look at some of their fabulous work on the website! 

 

Thank you, as always, for making sure that your children come to school regularly and punctually, looking smart in 

their school uniforms. Your support with this is much appreciated. 

 

I look forward to another busy week with the children. This half term is another short one, and I would like to 

remind you that we break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 22nd March. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. L.A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


